
 

 

 

Scholarship applicants sought 
 

SEMINOLE - The Col. Mildred Imogene Butler Health Sciences scholarship application 

for students enrolled in the Health Sciences Program at St. Petersburg College is 

available through May 15. 

Application and requirements may be obtained by visiting St. Petersburg College 

through Brittany Stebbins, administrative assistant, at email 

Stebbins.Brittany@spcollege.edu; or via the Kiwanis website atkiwanisseminolebreak-

fast.com. Completed applications are to be submitted by email to Stebbins by May 15.  

For additional information, visit Kiwanisseminolebreakfast.com/foundation or call Leah 

Hoffman at 727-873-7852 or email Mykiwanisaccount2020@yahoo.com. 

 


